
      
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Gus Kasper 
Executive Director 
Steamboat Era Museum 
156 King Carter Drive 
P.O. Box 132 
Irvington, Virginia 22480 
 
March 18th, 2025 
 
Charles Dyson 
Town Clerk, Town of Irvington 
 
Subject: Request for Support – Steamboat Era Museum 
 
 
 
Dear Charles Dyson, 
 
On behalf of the Steamboat Era Museum, I want to express our sincere appreciation for the 
Town of Irvington’s ongoing support. Over the past two and a half decades, the Town’s 
generosity has played a significant role in preserving and sharing our region’s rich maritime 
heritage. 
 
Given the Town’s long-standing support, we respectfully request a $2,500 contribution to help 
sustain our operations and educational programs. Your support directly impacts our ability to 
offer exhibits, programs, and preservation initiatives that benefit both residents and visitors alike. 
 
We deeply value our partnership with the Town of Irvington and appreciate your consideration 
of this request. Please let me know if you have any questions or would like to discuss this request 
further. 
 
With gratitude, 

 
Gus Kasper 
Executive Director 
Steamboat Era Museum 
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